Kaley Volper

For the Annual Affirmation report form, I suggest removing the -1-Period Start Date-1- and
-1-Period End Date-1- fields because the annual affirmation is simply a statement that the stationary
source is still accurately described by the permit/application and is not tied to a particular time
period or calendar year.

For the Annual Affirmation report form, I don't think it is necessary to require an attachment. It
would be more user-friendly to allow the affirmation statement to be entered into a text box.



